City Librarian’s Report
March 30, 1999
Page 3

Part of the process was to do an inventory of all the books on
the list and ordering additional copies where necessary.

During the month 19 groups visited the department, bringing
328 people to the library. Preschool classes came from Head Start
(8), Home-based Head Start, Mount Calvary(2) and ABC preschool.
Three after-school day cares visited and classes came from South
Shores, Harris and Roosevelt. Katie Gross presented a program
on, "my hopes and aspirations for the new Children’s Department"
to a Delta Kappa Gamma group. The Macon County Reading Council
met in the children’s area and gave $100 for books.

There were seven lap-sits attended by 142 and 24 Baby TALK
encounters.



